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July 2019 

‘Tis the season for holiday weekends 
and vacations.  I hope you all get at least 
one of those this summer season.  I had a 
party at our place this past 4th of July.  It 
was truly amazing the help I got from my 
guests.  The next day, I looked around and 
there was nearly nothing to do.  My party 
attendees had cleaned everything up.  It 
almost makes me want to have another 
party. 

As all indulged in the eating, visiting 
and splashing, the finale to the evening was a fantastic firework display in my 
own backyard!  The celebration was a reminder of our nation’s history, of the 
trials and tribulations that have led us to present day, and how freedom is not 
free!  As I enjoy special liberties and even take them for granted, I am grateful, 
so grateful for my family, friends and colleagues, all the opportunity available 
to me and most importantly for my freedom.  I am also reminded to continue 
to fight for these freedoms as they come under attack.  Keep our eyes open. 
We can never relax.   

The July meeting will be held at Anixter North on Rankin Road on July 
11 at 11:30. The guest speaker will be a small round table of jurisdictions to 
give and answer questions about alarm ordinance and procedures.   

Please remember, our associate members support us, so please support 
them.  And if you are not coming to meetings, you are missing out on CEU’s, 
great speakers, networking opportunities, and lots of inside information.  As 
your president, I welcome any topics or issues for discussion or suggestions for 
improving this association.  Contact me anytime at president@hgcaa.org 
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